Department of Safety and Inspections, November 28,2011

I have spoken to Kyle Lundgren and explained everything to him that happened on
Oct. 5" T wish to admit the facts but contest the 500.00 matrix penalty. I would like to
have a hearing before the St. Paul City Council District 6 planning committee to explain
the situation and everything that I had explained to Mr. Lundgren in our conversation,
which was I called the Minnesota Department of Health and thought everything was fine
from what they told me, they never told me that I needed to call DSI. Tin Cup’s is a very
well run establishment, we pride ourselves on this we have been in business for 6 months
without even 1 police call against us. We follow proper procedures in all areas and if it
would have been explained better to us we would of called DSI. Tin Cup’s establishment
has been very beneficial to the COMMUNITY as far as we have helped MANY residents
who are experiencing difficult times by helping in the form of fundraisers for them, we
also are involved in N.E.B.A. which helps our neighborhood, winter carnival events, coat
drives to keep the people warm, and our latest toys for tots drive. We also aired on Man
V. Food Nation which is a national T.V. , show which has brought a lot of revenue to the
St. Paul area primarily North End Area . Thanks for your time. Mr. Lundgren said he will
be at the hearing with District 6 Planning Council Looking forward to meeting you. Any
other questions please contact Joan or Gidget

Yours Truly
Gidget Bailey



